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October 18, 2018

TO THE PRESIDENT AND MEMBERS OF THE
COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF PHILADELPHIA:

I am hereby returning without my signature Bill No. 180295-AAA, which was passed by Council,at its
session on October 4, 2018. This Bill makes several changes to the Zoning Code, including a provision that
would require a specific size, type, and color of sign as well as require notification to owners of changes to
the base zoning district. As a matter of policy, I am in support of any effort to ensure that Philadelphia
residents are well informed on new and changing development occurring in their neighborhoods. However,
the legislation does not speak to this important goal, but rather, the legislation creates cumbersome and
expensive hoops through which residents who are seeking to
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